Once Upon a Time Nursery School      
TIMETABLE FOR FIRST   TERM 2013                   
                  JANUARY 2013
First  term commences on Wednesday 9th January  with Registration day on Tuesday 8th January 2013.

Half term dates. School closes for half term on Thursday 14th  February  at the usual time. There will be no school on Friday 15th February  or Monday 18th February. School will open again on Tuesday 19st  February  at 8.00am

Timetables for Classes (as on the notice board) see the Master timetable.

Gymnastics and Acrobatic Dance (with Sharlinda Fernandes).

Red Group, Blue Group, Yellow Group and Green Group.  All classes on Tuesdays. (Classes split in half).

Classes are from 30-45 minutes.

(Children should wear T-shirt, shorts and tackies on these days.)

Ballet (boys & girls) with Angela Klaasen.

Thursdays  for all groups. Kindly read the Notice board for times.

Please bring a leotard or sleeveless vest (to look like a leotard) and a skirt for the girls in a packet on Thursdays. Hang up the bag for ballet on your child’s locker hook.

Music

All groups have Music on Wednesdays 
Red Group
8.30- 9.15



Yellow Group

9.45 – 10.15

Blue Group
9.15 – 9.45



Green Group

10.15 to 10.45

Dollies Corner

Red Group
Wednesdays, Thursdays, Fridays
Yellow Group

Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays

Blue Group
Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays
Green Group

Wednesdays, Thursdays, Fridays 

BakingDay
Every Thursday.  The children bake delicious cookies, which they can take home to share with Mum and Dad.

Animal Feeding 
Every day, for every class.

School closes on Wednesday 27th March, at 12.00 noon.  Lunches will not be provided on that day.

Dress Code. 

Please dress your child sensibly in everyday clothes, as designer wear and brand new clothes will be spoiled with paint. Remember that Nursery School is fun, and is a time when children can be exposed to all the splash, glue and chalk! They should be dressed in appropriate practical clothing that allows us to experiment with all the mediums used in the Arts and Crafts.  We provide aprons to protect their clothing but not all splashes can be avoided.

Special Occasions.

 We welcome special occasions such as birthdays, and it has become custom for parents to supply a cake and candles. We sing “Happy Birthday” in class and play a few games.  This is a real ego booster for your child.

PLEASE NOTE!  Please adhere to our stipulated times of arrival and departure. If you are delayed, phone the school on 776 470 or 0773 067 401 to let us know. Any children who are continually picked up after 12.15pm will be given lunch and the fee for lunch and supervision will be charged.  Children who stay for lunch must be picked up by 12.55 for 1.00pm. Unfortunately, there are always latecomers, and please understand that the above remarks are for those offenders, and conversely, for timekeepers, well done.!
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